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A date for this needs to be arranged and this will hopefully be in January – looking at the diary though this may need to be on a Saturday.
Dates will be sent out shortly …..

Herefordshire have decided that they will not be able to field a team this season and have therefore withdrawn – this will mean that all Section 3 teams will have a BYE when they are due to play Herefordshire.

Re-Arranged September games:
LONDON vs ESSEX now being played 9th NOVEMBER
KENT vs HAMPSHIRE now being played 12th OCTOBER
Updates…
Welcome to the 1st newsletter of the 2014-2015 season.  This newsletter will be updated as regularly as possible and will include some of the items below:
· County news
· Updated league tables
· Amended fixtures
· Competitions
If you feel that you have any news worthy of being included please email stefvenn1966@gmail.com and we will try and include this in the next available issue.
Also if you know of any competitions that players might be interested in let us know – in fact anything you think people would like to know about tell us and we will try and include it.


Success is not final, failure is not fatal: it is the courage to continue that counts – Winston Churchill

BRITISH INTER-COUNTY YOUTH DARTS LEAGUE (SOUTHERN SECTION) 
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